
September 18, 2023 
From President T Jablanski 
Happy Monday Members,  
 

I am attaching the proposed bylaw amendments for our upcoming Fall Meeting.    Be 
sure to download and bring them along with you.  
Fall Meeting will once again be held at the beautiful Publick House in Sturbridge,  
all the information you need will be in The CALL to Fall Meeting. Be sure to look for The 

CALL in your copy of the Fall Issue of TOPICS. 
 

I am excited to share with you some of the wonderful auction items members and clubs 
have donated already for the Auction Worthy of You. Sneak peeks of the items will be 
coming soon via our Facebook page, GFWC Massachusetts.  
 

 
National Day of Service, September 30th, will be addressing food 
insecurity across our country. Many thanks to the GFWC Massachusetts 
clubs that have already registered to help in their communities.  And to the 
members of the GFWC MA Board of Directors for your recent donations. 

 
GFWC Massachusetts is holding another SAVERS Fundraiser. Please encourage 
your family, friends, and neighbors to go through their closets and purge items 
they no longer need or want. Clothing, bedding, towels, accessories, purses & 
shoes are acceptable.  Drop off is: October 13th -18th, 2023. 

 
I've shared this in my TOPICS message, but it bears repeating.  
Mental health moment. I want to encourage you to schedule some time in one of your 
next club meetings to promote mental health, wellness and education. I recommend 
sharing the following short You Tube video on mental health from the Childrens Hospital 

of Colorado.  https://youtu.be/49mfPFTZsHs. Let’s break the stigma, your members are worth it! 
 

 
Thank you for all of the invitations. It is one of my favorite things to do as your president, 
visit clubs.  I will do my best to get them all scheduled in.  

 
 
Thanks for knowing and showing your worth! 
 
.   
 
Peace, 
T Jablanski 
GFWC Massachusetts President 
245 Dutton Rd, Sudbury, MA 01776 | (C) 508-769-9008 | president@gfwcma.org   
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